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April 2022 Update:  

For the reasons described in the underlying STA (BSTA-20210208AAD), the licensee is operating 
WSML(AM) during daytime hours with power reduced to 5 Kw and with no nighttime operations. 

Since WSML(AM)’s last STA extension (BESTA-20211007AAG), the Commission granted a new 
construction permit for WSML(AM) (BP-20211007AAH) to change sites and to operate non-directionally 
on an existing tower.  

To facilitate WSML(AM) at the new site, the owner of the tower needs to make modifications to the tower 
site.  While the owner continues to plan to make the necessary modifications, that project has been 
delayed due to another extensive AM project the tower owner is in the process of completing. 

In the interim, the licensee has secured assistance from the tower owner in attempting to troubleshoot 
the problems plaguing WSML(AM)’s current antenna system.  Subject to further troubleshooting and 
component availability, it is hoped that WSML(AM)’s nighttime operations can be restored pending 
relocation to the new site. 

For the foregoing reasons, the licensee respectfully requests extension of STA to continue operating 
WSML(AM) during daytime hours with power reduced to 5 Kw and with no nighttime operations.  Further 
extension of STA will allow the licensee to continue to provide WSML(AM)’s service to the public while it 
continues to work towards relocation of WSML(AM) to the new site specified in its construction permit. 






